
From:    Budal, Mona Helen <Mona.Helen.Budal@mfa.no>
Sent:  Monday 14 December 2020 12:56
To:  Lucía B <benjaminsen90@hotmail.com>
Subject:  Payment of Medical Services

By means of this message, I certify that from January 1 2021, all Norwegian citizens who
receive medical care and services at Hospital Alemán and all other hospitals / doctors in
Argentina must pay their bills directly with the Hospital administration and without the
intervention of the Norwegian Embassy.

This measure includes citizens Arne and Lucía Benjaminsen, who were exceptionally assisted
under a special agreement.

Greetings,

Mona Budal
Primer Secretaria (Admin.) y Cónsul
Real Embajada de Noruega
Carlos Pellegrini 1427, piso 2 – C1011AAC Buenos Aires
Email: emb.buenosaires@mfa.no
Sitio web: www.norway.no/argentina
www – Facebook - Twitter - Instagram

http://www.norway.no/argentina
http://www.noruega.org.ar/
https://www.facebook.com/EmbajadaDeNoruegaEnArgentina
https://twitter.com/NoruegaenARG
https://www.instagram.com/utenriksdept/

